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liljelund@floorball.org;  

 
Montreal, 16 March 2011 
 
 
Mr. Tomas Eriksson 
President 
IFF - International Floorball Federation 
Alakiventie 2, 
00920 Helsinki 
Finland 
 
Subject: Compliance with the World Anti-Doping Code 
 
Dear Mr. Eriksson,  
 
We acknowledge receipt of the information recently provided by Ms. Bruun concerning the 
development of your in-competition and out-of-competition testing programs. 
 
In light of this information, we are pleased to inform you that we consider your anti-doping 
program to be in line with the World Anti-Doping Code. We congratulate you for the results 
achieved. 
 
We look forward to meeting Ms. Bruun in Lausanne during the upcoming WADA Symposium 
for Anti-Doping Organizations. 
 
Thank you for your commitment to the fight against doping in sport. 
 
Sincerely,   

                     
Rune Andersen     Emiliano Simonelli   
Director      Senior Manager - Code Compliance  
Standards and Harmonization   Standards and Harmonization 
 
 
 
 
cc: Merita Bruun 

Anti-Doping Manager, IFF  
 
Frédéric Donzé 
Director, WADA European Regional Office and International Federations Relations 
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